
   
 

 
** MEDIA ADVISORY** 

 

Ohio Turnpike and Highway Patrol team up to reduce distracted driving 
 

BEREA (April 5, 2016) – As part of National Distracted Driving Awareness Month, 
the Ohio Turnpike and the Hiram Post of the Ohio State Highway Patrol (OSHP) are 
teaming up to warn and cite distracted drivers by piloting a program to more easily 
identify the dangerous behavior. 
  
Media members are invited to learn about the new technique and speak with OSHP 
troopers whose responsibility it is to ensure the safety of all Ohio Turnpike 
travelers. 
 
WHO:  Ohio State Highway Patrol  

WHAT:  Interview Opportunity with Visuals  

WHEN:  Friday, April 8, 2016:  10:00 a.m. 

WHERE:  Ohio Turnpike Hiram Maintenance Building 
9196 S.R. 700, Windham, Ohio 44288 

 
Located east of Interchange 193, at Milepost 198.6, on the south side of the Ohio 
Turnpike right-of-way, on State Route 700 in Portage County, Ohio. 

 
### 

To RSVP and for more information please contact:  
Brian Newbacher, Public Information Officer, 440-821-3399, brian.newbacher@ohioturnpike.org.    
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